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“For more than a century, GE has been a proud American company focused on building a world that
works for everyone. The same things that power our company — innovation, optimism, and teamwork —
are what has made America a symbol of hope around the world for generations.

“The right to vote is a core tenet of American democracy, and GE believes all elections must be
accessible, fair, and transparent. Elections are at the heart of our system of government, and it is
important that Americans make their voices heard at the ballot box. That is our fundamental right as
Americans, and none of us here at GE take that for granted. We will continue to encourage our
employees to participate in the democratic process and exercise their right to vote.”

— Mike Holston, Senior Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary, GE



